For the attention of Meetings Administrator
The following Notice of Motion was passed by Members of Ballina Municipal District at a recent meeting:
“That Ballina Municipal District calls on the new government to introduce legislation to give to Municipal Districts the same powers as were held by former town councils including the power to strike a rate for each district; that this motion is circulated to all County Councils for their support”.“
I would be obliged if you could bring it to the attention of your Meetings Administration for circulation to your Elected Members.
Kind Regards
Breege Gordon
Ballina Municipal District.
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